
Patient Participation

Group Newsletter

North Brink Practice

Would you like to better understand what services are available
at your GP practice?

Would you like to participate in shaping the future of General
Practice?

Would you like the opportunity to share your views on current
services?

North Brink Practice will be holding an open evening on Tuesday
22nd November 2022 from 5pm–7pm at Wisbech Library, Ely Place,
Wisbech, PE13 1EU.

If you would like to attend, please leave your contact details with the
Receptionist at North Brink Practice, clearly stating PPG interest. 

Alternatively please email: secretaries.northbrink@nhs.net.
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